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Tollway Names New Executive Director  
 

Elizabeth "Liz" Gorman was officially named the Illinois Tollway's new executive 
director today. 
 
Ms. Gorman replaces Greg Bedalov, who resigned last week. Bedalov accepted 
a new job with the Illinois Sports Facility Authority. Friday was his last day on 
the job.  
 
Ms. Gorman previously held office as a member of Cook County's Board of 
Commissioners from 2002 until 2015, when she resigned to start a job in the 
private sector. From 2007 to 2008, Gorman was chair of the Cook County 
Republican Party, and she still serves as the party's committee member for 
Orland Township, where she currently resides. 
 
IRTBA welcomes Ms. Gorman and looks forward to continuing our close 
working relationship with Illinois Tollway leadership and staff.  
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